Travelbound

Coronavirus - Covid-19

Last updated: 30™ April 2020
On the 5th April The Foreign and Commonwealth extended the advice against travelling overseas

for an indefinite period.

Our team will be in contact with all groups due to travel until the 31t May.

For those booked to travel from the 1°* June we ask that you maintain your booking as we continue

to monitor the situation. Should you choose to cancel your booking then normal booking conditions

will apply.

For groups due to travel in June and July 2020 we are however happy to discuss the possibility of
deferring the trip to an alternative date (this may be subject to price adjustment). Please contact

our team via email in the usual way.

We thank you for your patience and understanding in these difficult and unprecedented times,

The Travelbound Team



